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GROUND TRANSPORTATION SERVICES FOR TERMINAL 1.5 
 

As part of the $14 billion airport modernization program, construction of Terminal 1.5 (located 
between Terminal 1 and 2) was recently completed and will be operational on Saturday, May 1, 
2021. This four-story building will allow passengers to move between terminals 1 and 2 beyond 
security screening.  It will also connect to the new Automated People Mover (APM) train in 2023. 
The following airlines will begin relocating and operating from Terminal 1.5 on Saturday, May 1, 
2021.    

 Allegiant 
 Frontier 
 Sun Country 
 Viva Aerobus 

 
For all ground transportation services, wayfinding signs inside the terminal will direct passengers 
to existing Ground Transportation Waiting Areas located at or near Terminal 1 or 2 on Arrival and 
Departure levels. All ground transportation service providers including rental car, hotel, private 
parking, taxi and LAX services should be aware of the relocation of these airlines to Terminal 1.5. 
Below is a link to the map of the Ground Transportation Waiting Areas.  
 

 

 
 

https://www.flylax.com/-/media/flylax/ground-transportation/ground-transportation-waiting-
areas.ashx 
 

For questions or comments regarding this advisory please contact Landside Operations 
Manager, Richard Chong at rchong@lawa.org  
 

Issue Date: April 28, 2021 
Subject:      Ground Transportation Services for Terminal 1.5 
 

*The LAX Operations Advisory will be posted on LAWA’s Airport Operations web 
site. Click here.    
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